Have you seen this man who went missing in Manchester's Gay Village?
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An urgent appeal has been launched to locate a missing man who was last seen in Manchester's Gay Village. Tyler, aged 22, was reportedly last observed on Canal Street at approximately midnight on Friday, December 20.
Greater Manchester Police have made a public appeal on Christmas Day in an effort to trace him. Tyler was last seen wearing a distinctive bright red ‘Lorenzo’ puffa jacket, a black t-shirt, light grey jeans, and white trainers accented with red laces. 
The police description of Tyler indicates that he stands at 5 feet 8 inches tall, has a slim build, mousy brown hair, and blue eyes. He has identifiable tattoos, including a rose on his right hand and the initials ‘DW’ located behind his left ear, which could assist in recognition.
In a poignant social media post shared on December 24, a relative reached out to the community, stating, "Has anyone seen my brother around Stockport / Manchester area? It's Christmas Day tomorrow and we all need him home. We’re all worrying as he’s got no phone on him, his mental state isn’t the best and he’s got no money." 
In response to growing concerns, Greater Manchester Police shared a photo of Tyler along with an image of the red coat he was believed to be wearing at the time of his disappearance. The police department expressed their increasing concern for Tyler's wellbeing, saying, "Officers are becoming increasingly concerned about Tyler and want to make sure he is found safe and well."
Individuals who may have information regarding Tyler's whereabouts are urged to contact the Greater Manchester Police on 0161 856 9721, quoting log number 2405 from December 24, 2024.
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https://www.facebook.com/GMPManchester/ - This is the official Facebook page of Greater Manchester Police, where they often share updates and appeals for missing persons, including potentially Tyler's case.
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